
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you in September. You will be in year 4. 

Lots of things will be the same as year 3 and some things will be different.   

This information fact sheet will help to show you some of the things that are 

the same and some of the things that are different. 

This is what your new classroom looks 

like. 

 

You will use your classroom door to 

come into school in the morning and 

you will use this door to find your 

adult to go home.  You will also use 

this door for P.E. and break times. 

 
Lower school will still look the same 

(year 3 and 4) 

 

Upper school will still look the same 

 (year 5 and 6) 

 
You will have your own peg for your 

coat in the corridor outside your 

classroom.  You will be shown what peg 

is yours on the first day in September. 

 

 

You will also have a cubby hole where 

you will store your bag and P.E. kit.  

You will be shown which one is yours on 

your first day in September. 

 



 

I am going to be your teacher in year 4  

My name is Miss Rahman 

 
My favourite colour is pink and I love baking, 

going on walks and spending lots of time with 

my family. My favourite thing to bake is 

triple chocolate brownies. 

My favourite children’s book and film is 

Matilda by Roald Dahl. 

I can speak 2 languages - English and Bengali. 

I love sharing things about my culture as this 

is very important to me. I love learning new 

things about other cultures and people. 

I can't wait to work with you in year 4. I am so excited to have you in my class. 

We are going to have a fantastic year together! 

 

My name is Mrs Messenger 

 
I will be your LSA in 4R.  I am married, I have 2 children and I have a dog 

named Raffy. My favourite animal is a flamingo and my favourite colour is pink.  

I love spending time with my family and watching football. 

 

I am looking forward to spending year 4 with you all! 

 


